## **BOARD SHORTS FOR THE MARCH 8, 2021 REGULAR BOARD MEETING**

The Board of Trustees took the following actions at their March 8, 2021 regularly scheduled meeting:

- The Board recognized the 2020-2021 Classified Employees of the Year: Sarah Lee (Del Rey), Lona Hornbuckle (District Office), Jerene Anderson (Glorietta), Angel Sorenson (OIS), Kim Shaw (Sleepy Hollow), and Jean Theusen (Wagner Ranch). Jean Theusen was named the District Classified Employee of the Year.
- The Board received a status update on state, county and local COVID-19 data and information.
- The Board discussed the projected return 7th and 8th graders to OIS the week of March 15.
- The Board approved the 2020-2021 Second Interim Report.
- The Board voted on the CSBA Delegate Assembly.
- The Board approved the CCCOE contract for firewall and ISP services.
- The Board approved the following Board Policies and Administrative Regulations:
  - AR 0430: Comprehensive Local Plan for Special Education
  - Exhibit 1113: District and School Websites
  - **BP-AR 1312.3**: Uniform Complaint Procedures
  - BP 4119.25 and AR 4119.25: Political Activities of Employees
  - **BP 4140**: Bargaining Units
  - **BP-AR 5113.2**: Work Permits
  - **BP 5126**: Awards for Achievement
  - BP-AR 5141.31: Immunizations
  - AR 5145.71: Title IX Sexual Harassment Complaint Procedures
  - Exhibit 6161.1: Selection of Instructional Materials
  - Exhibit 9323.2: Actions By the Board

The Board discussed, but took no action on the following items:

- The Board discussed **enrollment projections** for 2021-2022.
- The Board discussed staffing budget assumptions for 2021-2022.
- The Board received a **report** on the budget impact on curriculum for the 2020-2021 school year.
- The Board will be conducting a workshop on Measures E and I prioritization on March 23, from 5:00-7:00 p.m.
- The Board received an update on the proposed Tech Plan for 2020-2024.
- The Board discussed proposed **Board Policy 1313 Civil Discourse**.
- BP 9012: Board Member Electronic Communications

If you would like information regarding future Board meetings, email Debbie Jamieson at djamieson@orindaschools.org.